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Nicole Robinson, a graduate of the Department’s Professional & Technical 
Communication program and the Department’s master’s program in 
Communication & Media Technologies, has been accepted to the Ph.D. program in 
Health Communication at George Mason University.  She has been offered a 
graduate assistantship that will cover tuition plus carries a stipend and will hold a 
teaching and research position.  Nicole moves to Fairfax, VA this summer.  
Congratulations, Nicole! 
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